
 

Attention: Deanna Cambridge, 
 
My name is Lane Ebel and have property at lot 107- 53102 range road 
43. I have received a letter from Parkland County that Empire Iron 
works would like to change from CR- country residential to RIC- Rural 
Industrial District.  
  
We do not support this change in any way. Our community is a safe, 
quiet place for our children to be raised in, we know everyone in the 
community. Our concerns are that the noise pollution, which is bad 
now, will get worse. Also the environmental impact on our community 
is unknown. What, if any, negative effects could wildlife be subject to if 
the operation goes ahead with expansion plans? What are the risks to 
the lake and the local community's water supply? 
The safety of our children is also a question as we will have more trucks 
and strangers coming and going out of our community and the roads in 
our community will be destroyed by the larger equipment. 
 
We find the fact that Empire Iron Works is present in our neighborhood 
at all is surprising, as it is entirely out of place for one of the most 
beautiful communities and lakes in central Alberta. 
 
I hope that Parkland county council can understand the residents’ 
concerns and not be blinded by what appears to be corporate greed. 
 
I request that council members receive a copy of this letter as I will not 
have a presentation at the public hearing, however I will be in 
attendance. 
 
Thank you, 
Lane Ebel 
 


